
RELIGIOUS  SUPPORT  FOR  TRANS
MOVEMENT
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on how some
who represent a religious body are endorsing transgenderism:

There is no religious organization in the history of the world
that has ever taught that there are more than two sexes.
However, in the 21st century, there are members of the clergy,
and in other religious roles, who disagree: they believe that
everyone who came before us in human history, including the
teachers of their own religion, got it wrong.

Micah Louwagie is a woman who pretends to be a man and who
calls herself “they/them.” We don’t play that game at the
Catholic League—we are committed to telling the truth and we
encourage others to do the same. No individual, including the
sexually confused and the mentally challenged, can ever be
referred to as a collectivity.

Micah is in the news because she is a pastor of a Lutheran
church in Fargo, North Dakota, and because she says that the
primary victim in the Nashville slaughter was the mass killer,
Audrey Hale. Micah compared Hale’s death to the crucifixion of
Jesus.

Last month, the Episcopal Church issued a Resolution, adopted
by the bishops, saying they “decry legislative initiatives and
governmental  actions  targeting  trans  children  and  their
families.”  It  would  be  more  accurate  to  say  they  oppose
legislation designed to protect children from those who seek
to affirm transgenderism.

Adam Russell Taylor is an ordained clergyman in the American
Baptist  Churches  USA  and  the  Progressive  National  Baptist
Convention. He, too, regards protective child legislation as
illegitimate, saying it is designed to “marginalize, silence,
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and erase the very identities of transgender and other LGBTQ
people, including children.” He wrote this in Sojourners, the
far-left mainline Protestant publication.

Daniel  P.  Horan  is  a  Franciscan  gay-friendly  priest  who
recently branded the bishops as “evil” because they do not
accept the myth of transgenderism.

Over 6,000 nuns recently published an open letter calling on
everyone to support Trans Day of Visibility. The heretical
nuns  condemned  the  Catholic  Church  for  “oppressing”  trans
persons, though they did not offer any evidence to support
their baseless claim.

Rabbi  Mychal  Copeland  brags  that,  “At  Congregation  Sha’ar
Zahav, San Francisco’s LGBTQI synagogue, any day is a good day
for drag. But this year, with drag under legal attack in some
states,  we  felt  it  was  especially  important  to  hire  drag
performers for our Purim celebrations.”

Rabbi Elliot Kukla says he is “transgender and nonbinary,” and
claims that in the Jewish tradition there are six sexes.

It  used  to  be  that  those  who  cannot  distinguish  between
reality  and  fantasy  were  called  schizophrenic,  and  were
treated in mental facilities. Now they are actively engaged in
their churches and synagogues, anxious to inform the rest of
us that we are the crazy ones.

Wouldn’t it be great if they all bolted from their respective
religions and established a new one, just for people like
themselves?

Instead of depopulating the asylums, we need to build more of
them.


